
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Year 4 (4KA) 
Teachers:  

Miss Anglin, Mrs Henderson  

Teaching Assistant:  

Mrs Cooper, Mrs Pace, Miss Simpson 

Hello Year 4,  

We hope you have had a lovely 
time over the summer and you are 
now ready to start the new school 
year in Year 4.  

We know that you may be feeling 
nervous and worried about starting 
a new year, this is completely 
normal. We are here to support you 
to be able to achieve your goals 
and be successful. 

If you have any questions about 
the year ahead, please speak to 
any one of us and we will help put 
your mind at ease.  

We are so excited to have you 
back again! 

Year 4 

Please use the Myon App from Accelerated 
Reader & Times Tables Rockstars App 
regularly at home.   

In Y4 we award weekly prizes for those pupils 
who receive the most Dojos throughout the 
week.        

Children who being their homework in on time 
will be given 10 minutes extra playtime and 
those who complete and hand homework in 
every week in a term will be rewarded with a 
prize. 

 

Home Reading 

Please listen to your child read their school 
reading book as often as you can, every day is
ideal, even if it is just for 10 minutes. Our 
expectation is that their reading book will be 
changed every week. 

As soon as your child has finished their book, 
return it to school to exchange for a new book. 

  

 

 

    

 

   

 

The Y4 Team cannot 
wait to welcome you 

back into your       
new class! 

 

 

 

 

 

It is vital that you support your child 
as much as possible throughout the 

year. Whether that be with 
homework, using the apps at home, 
reading with them and even chatting 
to them about their learning – it will 

make a difference.  
Thank you for your continued 

support. 
 



 

General Information 

Homework:  

 

Your child will have a homework folder that 

they will bring home on a Thursday. 

Homework folders must be returned to 

school the following Tuesday.  

 

Your child will bring their spellings home on a 

Monday and will be tested in school on the 

following Monday.  

 

Children will be given multiplication (and 

division) homework weekly, they will then 

be tested on this in school on a Wednesday. 

This is in preparation for the National Times 

Tables check that all Year 4 children must 

take part in. TTRock Stars will also help them 

learn these facts, please encourage them to 

practise on a daily basis. 

 

 

General Reminders 

 

 PE is on a Thursday afternoon; like last year 

we ask that the children come to school in 

their PE kit. 

 

 Any letters or reply slips, which need to be 

returned, can be given to your child to hand 

in to Miss Anglin or Mrs Cooper. Any money 

will need to be labelled clearly inside an 

envelope before handing it in.  

 

 We have healthy tuck shop every Thursday 

where children can buy up to 3 items so a 

maximum of £1 is needed. 

 

 Bring a water bottle in daily.  

 

 Please ensure ALL uniform is labelled. 

 


